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Letter to Parents: LP2236 

6 February 2023 
 

Child Development Fund – Kick-off Ceremony 

 

Thank you for your children's participation in this project. The kick-off ceremony will be 

held in February. Parents and children are invited to attend the Ceremony. Details are as 

follows: 

 

Theme:  Children Development Fund – Kick Off Ceremony 

Date:  25.02.2023 (Sat) 

Time:  9:30am-11:00am 

Venue:  School Hall 

Context:  Kick-off ceremony, meet with mentors, games, briefing of “targeted savings” etc. 

 

If parents have any questions, please contact the social worker Miss Sze at 2980 2383. 

 

  Principal 

 

              

(Mr. Cheuk Tak Kan Paul) 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Reply Slip 

Letter to Parents: LP2236 

Child Development Fund – Kick-off Ceremony 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

    I have read and understood the content of LP2236. 

I  ❑ acknowledge receipt of the “Kick-off Ceremony” and will attend the event with 

children. (Please  in the appropriate box) 

 

Name of Student: ____________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian (Block letter): ___________________ 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: __________________ 

Contact Tel No.: ____________________ 

Date: _________________ 

* Please complete the reply slip and return it to social workers by 17 February 2023. 


